January 3, 2011

Dear Mr. Harmon,

This is my formal notification that I will be resigning from my Language Arts teaching position at McAnally Intermediate School. January 14, 2011, will be my last day of employment. I appreciate the opportunities that you have given me, and wish you and the entire McAnally staff continued success.

Thank you,

M. Thikelovica



McAnally Intermediate 151 FM 5 SOUTH ALEDO TX 76008 (817) 441-8347 FAX (817) 441-5177

Bob Harmon Principal

## Great Expectations-Great Rewards

January 10, 2011

To: Don Daniel

Letter of Recommendation

Please accept this letter recommending Shelly Wooldridge for the 6<sup>th</sup> grade teacher position at McAnally Intermediate School during the 2010-2011 school term.

**Bob Harmon**